
Happy Mother’s Day to all the women who are 
raising our Deer Park babies!  We hope you had a 
wonderful weekend and know that we appreciate 
all that you do!  

• 13 more days to finish this year strong!  

• We kick off this week with 5th grade State Assessments on Monday.  Arrive on time, 

get a good night’s sleep and eat something healthy.  

• On Tuesday and Wednesday, BOTH 3rd and 4th graders will take their final State 

Assessments, which is Math session 1 & 2.  End the year giving your very best 3rd and 

4th graders!  

• Calling all PTA members!  It’s our last meeting of the year.  We invite you to join the 

PTA Board at 3:45 on zoom.  Here is the zoom 

link  https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81232450035?pwd=YXNMTDFHKzRCcGxmNUErN3kr

citYdz09 

o you will need the following to get into the zoom;   

Meeting ID: 812 3245 0035 

Passcode: 939929 

•  We do have chorus practice this week for both groups of students.  Remember our 

chorus concert is on the 18th at 7 p.m. at the River Ridge Performing Arts Center.  

• Friday is the very last day to make up Reading and Math State Assessments for all 

students.  We realize there are students out sick and we do not want anyone coming 

to school sick.  If your child has make up tests and you are worried about them not 

being back by the 13th then please call the front office to leave a message for Mrs. 

Sass to call you.   

• 5th grade parents don’t forget you are invited to the 5th Grade Promotion Ceremony 

at 9 a.m. in our cafeteria on Monday May 23rd and we also invite you back on 

Tuesday morning to come to our Playground loop to see your child “clapped out” by 

our entire school as they complete their elementary journey.  

Thank you families for your support and we thank 
you for all the appreciation shown to our staff last 
week.  There were so many flowers, treats, cards, 
and it truly was a week full of kindness at The Park!  
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